
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11, 
 
Ramadan:  
The following rooms have been made available for students to pray during Ramadan 
this month:  
Girls can use 251 at lunch time. 
Boys can use 261 at lunch time (this is the multi faith room). 
 
House Day:  
On Thursday 28th March, we will be celebrating our first Vyners House Day. 
Students may wear non-uniform but we ask that they wear their House colours to 
encourage a sense of belonging with their fellow students (the colours can be found 
on each individual House page on the school website). Each House will be raising 
money for a charity chosen by the students, and donations for wearing non-uniform 
will be payable via sQuid. Students may also bring in a small amount of cash on the 
day to take part in fundraising activities, from bake sales to guess the sweets in the 
jar and a sponge throwing competition! 
 
Safeguarding Snapshot:  
Here is the link for this week's safeguarding snapshot [click here]. 
 
Friends of Vyners Quiz Night:  
On 22nd March, Friends of Vyners will be holding a Quiz Night. For more 
information, please visit the link here [click here]. 
 
GCSE Timetable:  
A polite reminder that the GCSE timetable is available on our website. You can 
access this via the link [click here]. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Ms Hockley  
-- 
Ms I Hockley 
Year 11 Leader / Teacher of English 
 

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/page/?title=House+System&pid=165
https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4982&type=pdf
https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4979&type=pdf
https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/_site/data/files/exams/1AB97728C4B9233449C02A0B99242DF2.pdf

